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The NRCS report this month is simply to provide you with the opportunity to be 
apart of the NRCS Local Working Group virtual meeting this month.  I have 
attached a flyer for your information and please feel free to reach out to me for the 
meeting link and details on the meeting or I’d be happy to talk with you one on one 
to simply provide a better understanding about the Local Working Group and how 
it may or may not affect the citizens of the NRD.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Andy Bohnenkamp 
 
(402) 426-2625 Ext 102 
andrew.bohnenkamp@usda.gov 
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Local Working Group meetings are a valuable part of the

NRCS planning process, providing an opportunity for local 

land managers to be part of a collaborative effort to improve 

natural resources within your county.  

You are invited to: 

✓ 

✓ 

✓ 

✓ 

Review performance of the past 

year’s projects. 

Help shape plans and prioritize future

projects. 

Connect with partners and new  

audiences to seek opportunities 

to leverage partnership funds. 

Learn about other NRCS programs

which may prove beneficial to you. 

Papio-Missouri River NRD 

LOCAL WORKING
GROUP MEETING 

WHERE: LIVE virtual meeting

email andrew.bohnenkamp@usda.gov
for a link and details.

-

DATE: February 24, 2021

TIME: 9:00 A.M. 

For more information and for persons with 
disabilities who require accommodations to 
attend or participate in this meeting, 
contact Andy Bohnenkamp at (402) 
426-2625 Ext 102, or by email at 
andrew.bohnenkamp@usda.gov by 
February 10.




